
From: Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com>
To: Kelsey CarmichaelKCarmichael@Columbiaauthority.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Lee Ann Kornegaylakornegay@gmail.com

Date: 11/15/2016 9:12:05 PM
Subject: Re: GC Revised Program as of 11/15

Attachments: image001.jpg

Looks fantastic! The only nit picky thing would be to maybe try to get all the interpreters in the same 
column. If that's. It possible it's okay!

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 15, 2016, at 5:13 PM, Kelsey Carmichael <KCarmichael@Columbiaauthority.com> wrote:

Hi team! I sat down with our designer and she made all of the changes that we discussed on the phone today. I will 
have printed copies of this, and of the timed script for our internal meeting tomorrow morning. We will need to send all 
final edits to the text and formatting of the program to Mary after our meeting tomorrow so that she can send to the 
printer before noon.

See you all in the A.M.!

Kelsey Carmichael
Marketing Associate 
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism 
1101 Lincoln Street | Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803.545.0269 | Fax: 803.545.0013 
columbiacvb.com | @columbiasc | #famouslyhot
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